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1612 Network — Information Technology (1.T.) staff will be completing the entire production
network environment at The 1612 site in early May. The camera system that will be used
throughout the 15t phase of the building is scheduled for installation and configuration once the
network is up. I.T. staff will also work to prepare desks and workstations for returning staff.

1612 Security Monitoring — I.T. staff worked with Procurement to secure a vendor for The
1612’s security alarm monitoring service. The service will include 4 zones to completely cover
the newly renovated side of the building and the Maintenance Shop. The installation is
scheduled for the middle of May and will coincide with the building’s security camera system.

Yardi Projects — The Agency continues to work with the Affordable Module team at Yardi to
improve processes within the software and efficiencies for Housing Authority Staff. The list of
projects includes streamlining property portfolios, construction development and budget
tracking, contract tracking, and payable processing.

Yardi Software Update —Yardi System Updates took place at the end of April to ensure that
all HUD mandated requirements and changes within the system are met.

PHA Plan/Consortia — I.T. staff worked with multiple departments to create a solution for
sharing necessary PHA Plan forms. The solution features security, tracking, and collaboration
for all Agencies in Consortia with Stanislaus Regional Housing Authority.
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